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Welcome back everynne!

This is our First Edition of the ‘Lamberhurst Little Lambs’ termly Newsletter. Our
intention will be to provide an informative source for sharing highlights of the
group’s activities and include any essential information regarding current and future
events.

Fond Farewell

Most of you will already be aware we said a
regrettable ‘farewell’ to both Amelia and Tracy, as
both their youngest children will be progressing
on to Primary School, this September. May we
offer them our warmest gratitude for their time,
dedication and organisational efforts which has
sustained the smooth running of the group,
benefiting so many over the past three years. We
wish them all well and extend an open invitation
for them to pop in for a‘cuppa and a chat. Good luck girls!

Picnic in the Playground

Becoming a much loved tradition, the last Little Lambs session met up at the
playground in the park, for a picnic and play to mark our break for the summer
holidays! This year included a ‘Thank You’ presentation to both Amelia and Tracy,
making it an exceptionally special event. We thank you all for your wonderful
contributions and to everyone who came along - we hope you all enjoyed it as much
as we did. Our next special event will be our Christmas Party - details to follow.

Thank you!

May | take this opportunity to thank everyone involved with the playgroup.
However you contribute, it is very much appreciated and helps provide a warm,
friendly and very sociable atmosphere that we all enjoy.

Ideas?

If anyone would like to contribute constructive ideas/suggestions or wishes
to assist in activities please feel free to come and have a chat with Sue,
Claire or Kathy!

Dates for your Diary

‘Lamberhurst Little Lambs’ Playgroup meets again from
Tuesday 12th September until 19th December, 2017
Half-term closure is on the 24th October, 2017
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